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Comments: It is of the utmost importance that the Tongass National Forest stays included in the 2001 roadless

rule. Allowing roads to be built through the Tongass national Forest would be a grave mistake. The state of

Alaska has plenty of access to natural resources development and the Tongass should be considered a national

treasure and maintained as such, left untouched and undeveloped.
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